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SHIRE OF DALWALLINU

RFT2122-03 – MCNEILL STREET SEWER UPGRADE
The Shire of Dalwallinu is seeking an experienced organisation to upgrade the sewerage system on McNeill Street between James and Hyde Streets, Dalwallinu.
All requests for tender documentation can be directed to Deb Whitehead via email ea@dalwallinu.wa.gov.au.

All tenders must be received prior to the tender deadline, contained in a sealed envelope, clearly marked with the tender number and tender name and lodged in the tender box situated in the office of Shire of Dalwallinu, 58 Johnston Street, Dalwallinu WA 6609, by post to PO Box 141 Dalwallinu 6609 or emailed to tenders@dalwallinu.wa.gov.au.

Tenders close at 2pm, Friday 29 October 2021.
Jean Knight
Chief Executive Officer


